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Oaklands Sehools P.T.A.

Dear Parents / Carers

The PTA is holding its 2nd recycling Fundraiser on Friday 13" October, through Bags2School, and is collecting
unwanted textiles. (http://uk.bag2school.com)

Children will be bringing home large plastic sacks the week before the collection, and we would appreciate it if you
could fill these sacks with any of the following.

« Men’s, Ladies and Children’s clothing
o Paired shoes

e Handbags / bags

e Hats

e Scarves and ties

e Lingerie and socks

o Belts

e Soft toys

e Household linen
e Curtains

e Towels

o Bedding (bed sheets, pillow cases and duvet covers)

The main collection point will be the Juniors gazebo, and we would appreciate as many of the bags being dropped
here, but we will also be collecting from the Infants gazebo.

Remember the greater the tonnage the more money we raise.

Please bring your filled sacks into the school either at pick up on the afternoon of Thursday the 12", or on the
morning of the 13,

Last year we raised over £280, so our target is to raise more this time round.

This is one of the few ways we can raise funds without asking parents for money, so please if you do have any
unwanted items at home please remember to fill the sack and bring it into the school in the morning. Extra sacks can
be obtained through both schools.

Happy rummaging.

Your PTA



